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August 10, 2022 

 
 

Resident, 

Starting in September, there will be a change to the Waste and Recycling service policies. This 
change will have a big impact within the neighborhood, resulting in a cleaner and safer community, 
for all residents. 

Effective September 1st, all of your trash/recycling will need to be contained inside of your kart(s).  
Any trash/recycling outside a kart will not be removed.  In addition, karts with lids ajar or items 
stacked on top will not be serviced.   

If your household overflows your current kart(s), you’ll need to contact Ram Waste Systems (970-
226-3396) to request additional kart(s), which will be billed directly to you.  If you have only 
occasional extras -- or larger items -- you’ll need to call Ram prior to setting them out to arrange 
for their removal.  Starting in September, Ram will service karts with closed lids only. 
 
Additional Waste and Recycling Information 

• Please have karts at the curb by 7 a.m. on service days. 
• Please review the attached flyer for Recycling Do’s & Don’ts. 
• Please place your karts at least 3’ away from each other and any other stationary items 

(vehicles, basketball hoops, trees, etc.).  This will help Ram’s crew work as safely and 
efficiently as possible. 

• For further information to include service delays, announcements, and updates, please 
visit Ram’s website at www.ramwastesystems.com  
 

 

Your understanding and cooperation are appreciated. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Fromm & Company 
District Management 
 

http://www.ramwastesystems.com/

